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WORLD’S NO.1  
T U N N E L
F O R M W O R K
MANUFACTURER

10
MILLION
HOUSING

2500
PROJECTS

55
COUNTRIES

5
CONTINENTS



TUNNEL FORM SYSTEMS

WALL FORM SYSTEMS

MESA IMALAT was founded 
in 1978 as a member of the 
MESA GROUP OF 
COMPANIES in Ankara. The 
initial objective was to 
design and manufacture 
tunnel formwork systems. 
Shortly thereafter, MESA 
IMALAT grew and extended 
its product range to include 
numerous types of high-tech 
formwork and sca�olding 
systems.

Today, with 30,000m2 
facilities located on a 
spacious 105,000m2 lot, 
MESA IMALAT manufactures 
high-quality products and 
has become one of the 
largest steel formwork 
manufacturing facilities in 
Europe. MESA IMALAT 
gained a significant market 
share both in domestic and 
worldwide construction 
markets by o�ering a wide 
range of products with an 
annual production capacity 
of 200,000 m2 of steel 
formwork systems, 300,000 
m2 of plywood formwork 
systems, and 1.000,000 m3 
of slab formwork and 
sca�olding systems.
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“FORMING the Future”

MESA SAFE
Construction Safety 
System

FACADE AND ACCESS SCAFFOLDING SYSTEMS

MESA CUPLOCK
Stair-Cup Type 
Facade / Working 
Sca�olding System

MESA AL70
Facade Sca�olding 
System

PRECAST MOULD SYSTEMS
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ERTF
Modular Tunnel 
Form System

TRTF
Classic Tunnel 
Form System

MKTF
Modified Tunnel 
Form System

H20P
Plywood Faced Wall 
Form System 

FRWF
Steel Faced Wall 
Form System 

REVOLA
Steel Framed Wall 
Form System

LOGICA
Steel Framed Wall 
Form System   

FLEXO
Steel Faced 
Adjustable Circular 
Wall Form System

PLEXO
Plywood Faced 
Adjustable Circular 
Wall Form System

UNDERGROUND TUNNEL FORM SYSTEMS

TBM TUNNELS
Segment Moulds

NATM TUNNELS
Travelling Tunnel 
Formwork

SLEEPER MOULD AND SLAB TRACK MOULD

B07
Carousel System 
Sleeper Mould 

HEAVY HAUL
Carousel System 
Sleeper Mould

TURNOUT BEARERS
Formwork for the 
Production of 
Turnout Bearers

SLAB TRACK 
MOULD
 

COLUMN FORM SYSTEMS

REVOLA
Steel framed Column 
Form System

PIER
Special Steel faced 
Column Form

FORKED COLUMN
Special Steel faced 
Column Form

PIER
Special Steel faced 
Column Form

H20/P
Plywood Faced 
Column Form System

LOGICA
Steel framed Column 
Form System

STILO
Steel faced Circular 
Column Form System

CLIMBING PLATFORM SYSTEMS

WRP
Climbing Platform 
System

VCR
Crane Lifted Rail 
Guided Climbing 
Platform

HCP
Hydraulic Climbing 
Platform System

WSP
Wind Shield Platform

SLAB FORM - SHORING SYSTEMS

MESA LOCK
Cup lock Shoring 
System

MESA FLEX
Mesa Flex Shoring 
and Table Formwork 
System

MESA PROP
Adjustable Prop and 
Table System

I BEAM
Precast Mould 

RETAINING WALL
Precast Mould 

V-BEAM BRIDGE
Precast Mould 

MANHOLE 
Precast Mould 


